
       

 

 

Change in the position of the contact person for investor relations 

 

 

Budapest, 20 May 2016 

 

 

Appeninn Nyrt. (Company) hereby notifies the actors of the capital markets and investors that 
with the effective date of 20 May 2016 the Company’s new contact person for investor relations 
is Attila Gábor Kovács, who has been a member of the Company’s Board of Directors since 19 
April 2016. 

 

Born in 1974, he has been working as an expert of capital markets in the past 16 years with his 
responsibilities extending to the provision of stock-related counseling services to London-based 
investment banks and domestic fund managers and the conclusion of the associated 
transactions. He started his career at Takarékbróker, and his subsequent workplaces included 
OTP Bank, IPOPEMA Securities and Equilor Befektetési Zrt. In 2002–2004, he worked and 
gathered experience with real-estate properties as an asset manager at CD Hungary Zrt. 

Attila Gábor Kovács’ contact details: 

• e-mail: attila.kovacs@appeninnholding.com 

• telephone:+36 1 346 8869 

 


